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Dear Praying Friends:                     MARCH 2022 
 

     Our summer is coming to an end, and school has started back this past week, folks are 

back into regular schedules, and it´s almost Fall! 
 

This year we had handed off the camp ministry to a newer 

missionary in the city, Shawn Bateman, who carried on the first 

camp in 2 years!  It was such a blessing to see the property once 

again full of laughter, singing and young people being presented with 

the need to take a stand for Christ in 

salvation, and in a daily walk.  Though our 

area had lots of flu the beginning of the year, and plans had to be 

changed more than once, they were able to have a great week, with 

61 campers and 10 professions of faith. Praise God for continuing 

to bless that ministry – one you have had a part in for many years! 
 

     We began the year closed for services due to illness, but by the 20th, we were back open.  

This summer folks were able to travel to other states for vacation, or visiting families, and 

life was more normal than it has been in a very long time. 
 

     The Church Planter´s Conference was able to be held, but with 

few in attendance due to illness and lack of travel permissions.  We 

have proposed having next February´s meeting here in Rosario, at the 

camp grounds, and trying to help both pastor´s and their families 

come for the time of preaching, fellowship and encouragement.  
 

     My mom went home to be with the Lord.  I was able to make a rush trip up and help with 

the arrangements, and move my dad from OH to PA to live with my sister.  We truly 

appreciate those who helped us during that difficult time.   
  
     The middle of this year we plan on beginning the furlough that was delayed.  We have not 

had a chance to personally greet and thank most of you for a long time, and we look forward 

to that opportunity.  We can be contacted through Thorntons2argentina@gmail.com 
 

     Thank you again for your commitment and faithfulness to extending the gospel in 

Argentina, 

      Steve & Pam 

 

Thorntons 
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